
Announcements for Friday, March 31, 2023 

 

❖ Cooking club meeting Monday, April 3rd, room N202, at 8:30am. Please check the 

Schoology page and sign up. 

 

❖ The deadline to register for the May 6th SAT testing at BTHS is fast approaching. 

The deadline to register is April 7th. Log on to www.collegeboard.org to register 

for this test as seats are now filling up fast. 

 

❖ Are you interested in earning service hours? We are looking for students to be 

interns this summer in the Front Office. Scan the QR code on the TVs around the 

school to apply.  The deadline to apply is Friday, April 14th. 

 

❖ Attention Seniors!!!  Did you know there are scholarship pages on the School 

Counseling webpage listed by month with deadlines and links to applications right 

at your fingertips? Take advantage of this valuable resource! Applying for 

scholarships is well worth your time! Don’t miss out on opportunities that could 

help with College expenses! Go to the BTHS webpage, click on School Counseling, 

and find the scholarship month on the right menu! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.collegeboard.org/

